
Tippin PTA invites you to join
our 

EARTH DAY
clean up event!

Friday, April 19th

3:45-4:15

Meet in front of the school to

help clean up debris around 

campus.

Disposable gloves and trash bags will be

provided. 

Child must be accompanied by an adult.

The celebration
 of Earth Day began in 1970

and is observed each year to
demonstrate support for

environmental protection.
Let’s join together to make

our campus a more beautiful
place! 


